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November 3, 2017 – The Leadership Cabinet recently voted to allow ministry areas to elect to waive the general liability insurance requirement in grant agreements for grantees due to one of the following exceptions: 1) the grant is a domestic grant of $20,000 or less and the Grantee is a small capacity or emerging organization or 2) the grant is an international grant and the ministry area staff team or approving committee deemed it appropriate to waive the insurance requirements. These waivers do not have to be approved by Legal Services; all other situations still require the approval of Legal Services to waive the insurance requirement. At the request of the audit committee, all waivers must be tracked and reported to the audit committee. As such, ministry areas must complete and attach to their grant agreements the General Liability Insurance Worksheet when submitting their grants for approval/a grant number. The form can be found here. Grant agreements with waivers will not be approved without this worksheet. Please note that the domestic grant exception is not currently operative, as the workgroup is still in the process of defining “small capacity or emerging organization.” Questions? Please see Susan Abraham, April Davenport, or Hannah Truxell. 

